
THINK PINK!!!! 

 

February is Bowl for the Cure month and it has already kicked off with a bang! 

Mayflower Lanes held their event on Saturday, February 6th and it did not 
disappoint…again!  Vicki Ingham, Kathy Burns, Roy Biggs, and the entire group put on 
an excellent event and raise lots of money to support breast cancer awareness.  It is a 
personal mission for Vicki as her mom is a survivor…and she was there…and she won 
prizes!   Mayflower’s event is a family event and everyone had a great time! 

Your leagues should have received a pink envelope from our committee asking you to 
pass the envelope or donate one night of your league’s 50/50 to Bowl for the Cure.  Last 
year, our first year of this venture, proved to be very successful with leagues donating 
nearly $13,000!!!!   Hopefully we can top that this year, so ask your secretary to pass 
the envelope this year. 

Our next event will be at Bowl One Lanes in Troy on February 27th.  Check-in is at 
11:30, bowling at noon.  Please see the attached flyer, and it is also on our website 
under the Events tab. 

Last year we had 143 bowlers, this year we will sell out I am sure!   We will have great 
baskets we are raffling, 50/50 and of course the ever-popular Duck Adoption!  This 
event, including ball raffles, chair raffles, etc. raised nearly $7000 last year, and I know 
we can top this!   

Get your entry in early, this will sell out this year!!!! I hope to see you there…I will be the 
one in the pink tutu!!! 

 

EVERYONE DESERVES A LIFETIME! 

Libbi Fletcher 

 


